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Minutes 
Selectmen Meeting  
November 26, 2014 

Public Session  
APPROVED JANUARY 5, 2015 

Attendees: Norman DeBoisbriand, Peter Merrill and Doug Martin  
 
Motion and Vote to Open the Public Session at 10:15 AM: 
 
Motion by Norman DeBoisbriand 
Second by Peter Merrill 
 
Vote: 
Norman DeBoisbriand Yes 
Peter Merrill Yes 
 
Discussion with Doug Martin from W.H. Demmons, Inc 
Subject: Heating the Basement of the Old Town Hall. 
 
A discussion took place centered on the work need to provide heat to the basement of the Old 
Town Hall. The purpose of providing heat (40 to 45 degrees) to the basement area is so the 
newly installed water pipe will not freeze. Several solutions were discussed.      
 
A motion was made by Norman DeBoisbriand to have W.H. Demmons do a small amount of 
duct work, disconnecting some duct work that supplies upper floor and redirecting it to lower 
floor.  W.H. Demmons will then be authorized to start the boiler to provide heat to the lower level 
of the old town hall. The motion was seconded by Peter Merrill.  
 
Vote: 
Norman DeBoisbriand Yes 
Peter Merrill Yes 
 
Motion and Vote to Adjourn the Public Session 
 
Motion to Close the Public Session by Norman DeBoisbriand 
Second to the Motion by Peter Merrill 
 
Vote: 
Norman DeBoisbriand Yes 
Peter Merrill Yes 
 
The session was closed at 11 A.M. 


